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The Secretary of State for External Affairs of Canada

to the Ambassador of France

Ottawa, December 19, 1983

Note No. ETT-2779

Excellency,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 64/AL-AE dated
25 November, 1983 regarding an administrative arrangement between the Gander
Control Centre and the Saint-Pierre Control Tower.

I have the honour to inform. you that the proposais contained in your Note ar-e
acceptable to the Government of Canada and to confirm that your Note and this
reply, of which the French and English texts are equally authentic, constitute an Agree-
ment between our two Governments, which shail enter into effect on the date of this
reply.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

ALLAN J. MACEACHEN
Secretary of State for External Affairs

His Excellency Jean Béliard,
Ambassador of France,
Ottawa.


